
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
SEPTEMBER 5th, 2018 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Wednesday September 5th at 7 p.m. at the 
Village Hall.  The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Those in 
attendance included President Jordan, Treasurer Hussain, Clerk Somers and 
Council Members Healy, Mahalak, Somers and Zielinski.  Council Members 
Gauthier and Putsky were absent.  The minutes of the August meeting were 
approved on a motion from Zielinski with support from Mahalak.  The Treasurer’s 
report was approved subject to audit on a motion from Zielinski with support 
from Mahalak. 
Mike Serafin gave the fire report.  There were 14 medical and 5 fire runs in the 
past month Two of the runs were mutual aide runs.  There is one new applicant 
for approval in the MFR department.  A motion was made by Mahalak to approve 
Lindsey Kennedy.  Zielinski offered support.  She was unable to attend tonight’s 
meeting and will appear at the next meeting. 
Sheila Phillips introduced herself to the Council Members. She is running as a 
write in candidate for Village President.  She is looking forward to meeting Village 
residents. 
President Jordan gave the Sewer Report. There are 3 pumps that are being 
repaired.  The Street report was also given.  Currently there are 2 road projects in 
the works for the Village.  One is through Region 9 task force and the other is 
through MDOT.  We would like to coordinate our effort with the Alcona County 
Road Commission as they are going to be doing road projects at the same time.  
This would be an advantage to both entities and would save money for both.  A 
motion was made by Zielinski with support from Mahalak to name Jesse Campbell 
as the managing director for the joint road projects on Barlow Road using rural 
task force and MDOT funds.  Motion carried.  In other street business a letter was 
received that notes that 132 feet of Church Street has been approved as being 
owned by the Village. 
In old business Mahalak asked about the status of a home that needs to be 
cleaned up.  Our Zoning Administrator is working with our attorney on the matter.  
Healy stated that the Planning Commission met last week and priorities were 
addressed.  Zielinski has been working with Karen Godi on the website.  They’re 
ready to make some changes to it. 
President Jordan gave his report.  There are some repairs needed for various 
pieces of equipment.  There are also a few minor repairs around the hall that 



need to be taken care of.  He thanked Council Members for their gifts and kind 
thoughts during his recent illness.  The swim docks/platforms have been removed 
from the beach.  The buoys will remain for a few weeks.   
A motion was made by Zielinski with support from Healy to approve the bills as 
presented.  Carried.  A motion to adjourn was made by Zielinski with support from 
Healy.  Carried. 
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